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Humphreys Participates in E. Fleming 
Mason Memorial Internship Program

Nu Chapter 
Number 
I, Charlie 
Humphreys ‘08, 
was one of five 
undergraduate 
KA’s who 
participated in 
the E. Fleming 
Mason Memorial 
Internship in 

Washington, D.C. this summer.  
The E. Fleming Mason Memorial 

Internship Program was created to 
provide deserving undergraduates with 
the desire to become better educated and 
informed on both the public and private 
sectors of the national government with 
a unique experience. This program gives 
undergraduates the opportunity to gain 
professional work experience while 
living in the Washington, D.C. area. The 
E. Fleming Mason Memorial Internship 

Program provides a once in a lifetime 
opportunity to any qualified Kappa Alpha 
Order undergraduate. The internship, 
living in Washington, D.C. and interacting 
with other interns from across the country, 
provides an everlasting experience.

The program, funded by the Kappa 
Alpha Order Educational Foundation, pairs 
undergraduates with internships in the 
nation’s capital and provides travel, room 
and board at no cost to the participants.  
Humphreys interned at the American 
Business Development Group, a defense-
focused consulting and lobbying firm in 
Arlington, Virginia.  Nu Chapter is one of 
only two chapters in the Order to have had 
two members selected for the program in 
its six year history.

Humphreys stated, “This summer was 
an unbelievable experience.  I learned so 
much and had a great time exploring D.C. 
as well.  I will be forever grateful to KA 
for allowing me this opportunity.”

Old Composites Needed
Nu chapter is looking for lost copies of 

composites from 1985 and earlier.  If you 
have one of the original composites, or even 
a smaller copy from this time period, please 
contact William Sartain ‘08 at  
was0006@tigermail.auburn.edu.  A copy of 
all composites will be made so that the original 
owners may retain their copy.  Thanks to Billy 
Melton ‘62 for getting this effort started by 
donating several composites from the early ‘60s.

KA brothers stand during the toast at 
Convivium 2011.
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NU CHAPTER OFFICERS Brothers Attend the 6th Annual Emerging 
Leaders Academy

Over the summer, approximately 
200 undergraduates from various 
chapters attended this year’s Emerging 
Leaders Academy, held at Washington 
& Lee University in Lexington, KY. 
Nu Chapter was represented by Cliff 
Burkett ‘09, Adam Greene ‘09, Ben 
Price ‘09, Preston Pritchett ‘10, 
Mathew Tooker ‘09 and Charlie 
Humphreys ‘08. 

The Emerging Leaders Academy is 
sponsored by the Kappa Alpha Order 
Educational Foundation (KAOEF) 
and provides future leaders with 
the opportunity to increase their 
knowledge base about basic chapter 
operations, leadership, and how to 

implement a positive change in their 
chapter. Participants learned about 
rituals in the very room Kappa Alpha 
Order was founded, discovered 
more about Robert E. Lee in the 
Lee Chapel, visited the gravesite of 
Samuel Zenas Ammen and toured 
the George C. Marshall museum. 
Participants also watched a movie at 
a drive-in theater, went to a baseball 
game, and toured historic Lexington, 
Virginia. 

Nu Chapter brought home many 
awards from the academy, including 
the Samuel Z. Ammen Vision Award 
presented to Mathew Tooker ‘09. 
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Bernard Bowles
Evans, GA

Daniel Brown
Charlotte, NC

Blaine Bussey
Chickamauga, GA

Chad Caudle
Huntsville, AL

Reid Cauthen
Decatur, AL

Shawn Clarke 
Birmingham, AL

Dalton Connally
Newnan, GA

Will Crosby
Huntsville, AL

Patrick Gilchrist
Birmingham, AL

Bishop Golden
Mobile, AL

Will Gorman
Birmingham, AL

Ross Gray 
Birmingham, AL

Dom Hall
Lexington, KY

Preston Hearin
Cullman, AL

Armand Hunt
Athens, AL

Chad Hurst 
Fayetteville, GA

Jake Jacobs 
Montgomery, AL

Taylor Jennings 
Tallassee, AL

Denham Johnson 
Rainbow City, AL

Walter Jones
LaGrange, GA

Lee Ketzler
Montgomery, AL

Banks Kinslow 
Albany, GA

Nelson Litrell 
Mooresville, AL

Wade Lowry
Vestavia Hills, AL

Philip Martin 
Gadsden, AL

Matthew McCarthy
Tampa, FL

Will McKenzie 
Montgomery, AL

Charlie McPherson
Birmingham, AL
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Greenville, AL

Carter Mize 
Columbus, GA

C.T. Moorman 
Durham, NC
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Shalimar, FL

Manny Norrell
Georgiana, AL
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Mobile, AL

Lucas Pappas 
Suwanee, GA

Brad Peacock 
Peachtree City, GA

Alex Perez 
Birmingham, AL
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Armuchee, GA

Tyler Reynolds
Camp Hill, AL

William Rushing 
Huntsville, AL

John Rutherford 
Birmingham, AL

Nicholas Saab 
Birmingham, AL

John Slayton 
Pike Road, AL

Sam Stormer 
Columbia, SC

John Taylor 
Eatonton, GA

Will Townsend
Durham, NC

Peter 
Vandersteenhoven 
Columbia, SC

Patrick Visintainer 
Vestavia Hills, AL

William Whittelsey 
Opelika, AL

Nu Chapter Welcomes 50 New Pledges! 
Recruitment is the life source of a chapter. The ability to bring in new 

members to continue the traditions and history of KA at Auburn is what 
keeps the Order strong. Once again, the alumni and actives should be 
proud of another great recruitment year by the chapter’s leadership. After 
a hectic rush week, Nu Chapter welcomed 50 new pledges into its ranks. 
Congratulations to our new recruits!

Alumni who wish to recommend a potential member to the Order should contact 
Max Shoemaker ‘09, Rush Chairman at cms0020@auburn.edu.



www.nuchapter.com

Nu Chapter 
House

Corporation

President
Everett Stewart ‘73

Vice President
Tim Eggena ‘87

Secretary / Treasurer
Mat Mize ‘87

New granite sign that stands outside the KA Mansion.

Nu Additions – Annual Fund Campaign Update
With $16,095 pledged by 102 

generous donors, Nu Chapter has 
ended the two year Nu Additions 
Campaign. This successful campaign 
allowed several important projects 
to be completed at the Mansion 
including bricking the façade of 
the event barn, constructing a large 
deck, extending the usable space of 
the event barn and installing a large, 
granite sign facing the intersection of 
Wire Road & Lem Morrison Drive. 
The sign reads “Kappa Alpha Order, 

Nu Chapter, Est. 1883” and includes an etching of the KA crest. The sign is flanked 
by new landscaping and irrigation. The chapter has also commissioned a stained glass 
window for the chapter room. 

Nu Additions 2009: $7,495 pledged 

Diamond Knight $1,000 - $10,000
Edwin Leonard Hansen, Jr. ‘56

Senior Knight $500 - $999
William Dudley Melton ‘62
Todd D. Reaves ‘93
Thomas Michael Tennant ‘67

Golden Knight $250 - $499
David McEwen Bridges ‘79 
Hugh Arnold Farmer ‘72 
Mark Phillips Harbarger ‘77
Frank Howard Hawthorne ‘72 
Robert Webster Humphreys ‘76 
Elbert Till McQueen ‘74
John Stephen Powell ‘75 
James Frederick Rebman ‘68 
Jarrod L. Schweizer ‘08
William Blaine Tharpe ‘63

Silver Knight $100 - $249
George William Barnett ‘69 
James Blythe ‘60 
Peyton D Burford ‘50
Norphlet Gillis Cammack ‘43 
Philip L. Clothiaux ‘08 
William Hitchcock Cole ‘46
William Jackson Fite ‘82 

Robert James Glenn ‘51 
Austin Gower ‘93
Paul Edwin Hinson ‘86 
George Bardin Hooks ‘66 
Harry Lowry Hooper ‘62
Christian W. Johnston ‘01 
James E Lipscomb 
John Robert Lowe ‘72
Albert Drake Martin ‘83 
Roy Wise McClendon ‘58 
Don Curtis Mitchum ‘61
John Madison Mize ‘87 
James Ernest Warren ‘62

Senior Sentinel $50 - $99
Howard Eugene Cody, USAF (Ret.) ‘40 
Thomas M. Fluharty ‘01 
Kenny Light Moore ‘88
Ronald LeRoy Myers ‘70 
James Rees Pickel, III ‘88 
Fred Renneker, III ‘58
Robert Higdon Stone ‘95 
Michael V. Tigner ‘08

Sentinel $1 - $49
Frederick Bowron Benson ‘54
C. Winn Pellett ‘83
Julian Reese ‘49

Nu Additions 2010: $8,600 pledged
Diamond Knight $1,000 - $10,000
Robert Webster Humphreys ‘76

Senior Knight $500 - $999
Thomas Earl Bowden ‘81
Thomas Eugene Mitchell ‘67
Todd D. Reaves ‘93
Everett Stewart ‘73
Thomas Michael Tennant ‘67

Golden Knight $250 - $499
Philip Theodore Flach IV ‘83
Earl Baxley Parsons ‘57
James Frederick Rebman ‘68
Jarrod L. Schweizer ‘08
James Ernest Warren ‘62

Silver Knight $100 - $249
Dunkin J. Allred  ‘08 
Wright Williams Bagby ‘64 
Whitcomb Richard Barnhill ‘09
James Blythe ‘60 
R. Heath Buckner ‘00 
Peyton D Burford ‘50
Clifton D. Burkett ‘09 
Norphlet Gillis Cammack ‘43 
J. Edward Chapman, Jr. ‘53
Philip L. Clothiaux ‘08 
Bill Cody ‘63 
Thomas Alan Comer ‘70
Cort Ray Flint ‘64 
Mark Phillips Harbarger ‘77 
John Walker Haynes ‘64
Daniel Carter Holsenbeck ‘62 

George Bardin Hooks ‘66 
Harry Lowry Hooper ‘62
Christian W. Johnston ‘01 
Charles Hamilton McPherson ‘79 
John Madison Mize ‘87
Walker Edward Morris ‘62 
John Hans Poulsen ‘46 
John Stephen Powell ‘75
Ron Rietdorf 
Gregory Scott Sanderson ‘81 
William Carl Voigt ‘83
Cullom Walker ‘57 
C.S. Whittelsey, IV ‘82 
James R. Wolf ‘09

Senior Sentinel $50 - $99
James Edwin Albright ‘56 
Larry James Benton ‘67 
Burton L. Brooks ‘01
William Barringer Green Burns ‘66 
Howard Eugene Cody, USAF (Ret.) ‘40 
William Hitchcock Cole ‘46
Hugh Arnold Farmer ‘72 
Frank Link Forester ‘85 
Donald Wesley Harrison ‘66
Roy Wise McClendon ‘58 
R. Thad McCormack ‘80 
Kevin Ryan McKinney ‘82
John Michael Wells ‘73

Sentinel $1 - $49
John Stephen Norton ‘82
Julian Reese ‘49
Robert Higdon Stone ‘95

Do you have news you would like to share with your brothers?  Post interesting 
information about yourself online at www.nuchapter.com.  Did you recently get 

married?  Have a baby?  Change jobs?  Retire?  Let us know.  Post your news today!
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Help us keep our alumni records up-to-date!  
Edit your member profile online at  
www.nuchapter.com, or clip this form, place 
it in a stamped envelope and send to: Kappa 
Alpha Order, Auburn University #509, PO 
Box 2187, Columbus, GA 31902.

Name_______________________________

Initiation Year_________________________

Address_____________________________

___________________________________

City/State/Zip_________________________

Phone ______________________________

E-mail_ _____________________________

Visit the Kappa Alpha Order 
Website

Visit www.nuchapter.com, the 
official Nu Chapter alumni 
website to:

•	 Learn more about the chapter 

•	 Search for alumni 

•	 Update your address, phone 
number and email address

•	 Find out about upcoming events

•	 Post noteworthy accomplishments 
(a new baby, a recent marriage, a 
recent promotion, etc.)

Save The Date! 
Alumni Tailgate – October 15, 2011

Auburn vs. Florida Football

Join Nu Chapter for a low country boil on the deck of the 
KA Mansion as Auburn plays host to the Florida Gators on 
Saturday, October 15, 2011! The tailgate begins at 12:00 
p.m. with live entertainment and a cash bar. Multiple TVs 

will be positioned on the deck for anyone who may not have 
a ticket and parking will be available in the orchard behind 

the house. We look forward to seeing everyone there! 

vs.


